/In Class 1 we have finished this term with lots of\
Easter activities. We practiced our weaving skills to
make Easter cards and little baskets in the hope
the Easter Bunny visits before we break up.

Enjoy the Easter break and we are looking forward
to returning for a busy and hopefully sunny

\summer term.

»

Class Two kickstarted last week with another fantastic cooking session at The
Victory Inn. Focused on local produce, the children selected ingredients to create
their own mussel dish, thinking about which ingredients they liked and didn't like,
which flavours would complement each other and what ingredients they hadn't
tried before and wated to sample. They practised chopping skills and then enjoyed
dipping their bread into the sauce before sampling the mussels themselves.




Some of our children from Class 1 and 2 went to the Roseland Fun Fest.
They enjoyed lots of different activities and had a great time.
Well done to the children who attended and displayed superb behaviour.

/ School information and diary dates \

Monday 25™ April — return to school
Tuesday 26™ April — Bristol residential meeting with parents at 3.30pm

Can we remind parents that healthy snacks only are allowed for morning
break. No chocolate, biscuits or cakes please.

Clubs — we will review after school clubs after the Easter Holidays so
were will be no clubs the week we return to school. /

Friends of St Mawes
(PTA)

We really need support 3¢

from our parents and " 5 AS T-ER
friends of the school ,

so we can arrange fetes , |
and fundraisers for our From a[[ the

3ehaol. L/ children

Could you please contact NN and staff at

the office if you would (PR e, St Mawes )
like to be part of the \ y Primary and
Friends of St Mawes and W@ N /% Nursery School

help us .




